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Shahid Ali/Regional Coordinator-KP

From: Dr. Mumtaz Khan <mumtaziobajour@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 4:23 PM
To: shahidali@ctc.org.pk
Cc: ULLAH, Khawaja Irfan; Burhanuddin SALARZAI; MUHAMMAD, Jawad
Subject: Fwd: Non-Extension of Contract

Dear Shahid Ali, 
I am forwarding the non extension of contract request byJamshid UCPO Lagharai. 

Warm Regards, 
Dr. Mumtaz Khan. 
Immunization Officer Bajour. 
WHO PEI KPK. 
cell # 03339322149. 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: jamshid khan5858 <jamshidkhan5858@gmail.com> 
Date: Tue, Dec 14, 2021, 2:36 PM 
Subject: Non-Extension of Contract 
To: <mumtaziobajour@gmail.com> 
Cc: <jawadmuhammad560@gmail.com>, <kullah@who.int>, Burhanuddin SALARZAI <salarzaib@who.int> 
 

Respected Sir  
Hope my email finds you in the best of your Health. 
I am really grateful to inform you that I have been offered a job in another department and the process will soon 
be completed INSHALLAH. I have spent about eight and a half years with PEI programme and most of these 
were under your kind supervision in which i have learnt alot from you and I will be highly indebted to you for 
the whole of my life. I also want to inform you that I would be unable to continue my journey with PEI 
programme after the end of contract in the month of December 2021 and 31st December will be my last 
working day. 
My posting order is not confirmed yet and it is expected that I will get it before 31st December. 
If my posting order is postponed due to any reason, I will let you know immediately. 
Best Regards 
Mr jamshid khan 
Ucpo laghrai Mamond Distric Bajour 


